
École Crane 2021-2022 Lunch Program Registration 
 

All students staying at school over the lunch hour must register in the École Crane Lunch Program. The 

program ensures that each classroom is provided with quality care both inside, and outside on the 

playground over the lunch hour.     

                                

                              Please fill in one form per family 
 

-Please print -   FAMILY NAME: __________________________________ 

 

Name of student: Grade in 2021-2022 

  

  

  

 
Please check one of the following options: 

 

A. ______      Full payment of $200.00 per child 

 

 

B. ______      Installment options: Two cheques: dated September 30, 2021, for $100 and  

                                                 January 10, 2022, for $100.00 

 

      C. ______       My child will be eating at home 

 

Please make cheques PAYABLE TO: École Crane Lunch Program 

 

Please DO NOT send cash with your child, cash payments must be turned into the office by the parent.  

If this is the best option for you, please ensure the cash is sealed in an envelope with the completed 

registration form.  

 
NSF Cheques will result in a surcharge of $7 dollars, and if there are repeated NSF cheques then only cash will be accepted. 

 

 

***Please be aware that participation in the lunch program is contingent on 

respectful behavior and payment of fees*** 
 

We hereby acknowledge and accept the terms of the lunch program: 

 

Parent/Guardian: (please print) __________________________________________ 

Phone number/Email: _________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian signature: _____________________________________________ 

 



Welcome back to the Ecole Crane Lunch Program; and for our new students, welcome! 

 

 

Lunch hour runs from 11:25- 12:25pm. Students spend half of their lunch hour inside eating 

their lunch, and the other half outside for recess.  

 

Student safety is our number one priority, and every rule in place over the lunch hour is there to 

ensure a safe and fun lunch hour. 

 

 

Student Expectations 

 

Students are expected to sit at their desks while eating and are expected to be able to eat 

independently. Lunch supervisors cannot feed students, but are happy to help open thermoses 

etc. 

 

Please do NOT send nut products of any kind, they are not permitted in the classroom. 

  

Students may not share food. 

 

NO MICROWAVES are available, so we cannot heat up food. A great way to keep food hot is 

to prefill your child’s thermos with hot water, let it sit for a couple of minutes, then pour the 

water out and add the heated food. 

 

Please ensure your child brings a water bottle, and cutlery for their food. Keeping a spare spoon 

in their lunch kit is a good idea. 

 

ALL students must go outside for recess, so please ensure your child has warm clothes in the 

winter, and a hat for the warmer months. Please apply sunscreen to your child before school. 

 

Students must follow their classroom rules and demonstrate respectful behavior. If these 

expectations are repeatedly not met, there will be a phone call home. 

If the problem cannot be resolved your child will need to be picked up for lunch. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

 

  

 

Lorraine Crawford- Lunch Coordinator 

ecolecranelunch@yahoo.com 


